POLICE DEPARTMENT

| NEW YORK, N.Y. 10038

POLICE DEPARTMENT
CITY OF NEW YORK

November 20, 2007

Ben Shavolian

Stellar Development LLC
425 northern Blvd #32
Great Neck, NY 11021

Dear : Mr. Shavolian

On behalf of myself, the 83™ Precinct Community Affairs Unit and the entire
83™ Precinct Community Council. I would like to thank you for your gracious donation
to this years Thanksgiving Basket Event.

Your donation was brought to needy families within the Bushwick Community.
Making Thanksgiving a possible and joyous Holiday.

Without your assistance we would not have been able to make this Thanksgiving

Holiday more joyous for these families. We look forward to working with you in the
future.

Sincerely,

s. Barbara Smith
President



